Debrecen, 15 January, 2016

Dr. Sven Jelaska

Editor-in- Chief of Periodicum Biologorum

Dear Dr. Sven Jelaska,
Enclosed please find our manuscript entitled “Mite infection of Carabus violaceus in lowland oak forest.” by Szabolcs MIZSER, Leila NAGY and Béla TÓTHMÉRÉSZ.
We would like to submit this original research paper to Periodicum Biologorum in the issue concerning the 17th ECM for publication. The results are based on the original works of the authors, and the manuscript is not being submitted to other journals. All authors agree with the content and with the submission. Any research not carried out by the authors is fully acknowledged in the manuscript and where necessary all appropriate ethics and approvals were obtained for the research. All sources of founding are acknowledged in the manuscript and authors have declared any direct financial benefits that could result from publication.
In this manuscript we studied the mite (Acari: Mesostigmata) infection of Carabus violaceus (Coleoptera: Carabidae) in rural and urban habitats. The aim of this study was to describe the mite infection of Carabus violaceus and how is it change along an urbanization gradient.
We would greatly appreciate to have the manuscript reviewed for the journal.
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Corresponding author and the co-authors
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